
YOUTH WELLS TRIP TO HONDURAS
Trip Dates: June 22-29, 2019

GENERAL INFORMATION:  In June 2019 a group of youth from Celebration Church will be traveling to a small community in 
Honduras to drill a clean water well for the people there, as well as educate the locals on the importance of hygiene to overall health. 
The trip is being coordinated through Living Water International, an organization which implements participatory, community-based 
water solutions in developing countries around the world.

LOCATION:  Honduras      	 DATES:  Trip will be Saturday, June 22nd through Saturday, June 29th, 2019.

COST:  Estimated cost: $2200 (covers food, lodging, and transportation)             
             Deposit                      	 $100/person	 Due with Application
	 (non-refundable unless we are unable to put you on the team)
             Payment #1		  $1200		  Due March 1, 2019
             Final Payment		  $900		  Due May 1, 2019

Cost of a passport and personal items are not included in the $2200.

LODGING:  Hotels or Organization-Owned House. All males and females sleep separately unless married or parent/child.

FOCUS:  Volunteer teams are used to literally drill and install hand pumps. While progress is made on the well, another part of the 
team meets with groups of adults and children to educate them about sanitation and hygiene. Locals work alongside the volunteer 
teams on various aspects of the job, building relationship and discovering the heart behind the hands that come to serve.

TRANSPORTATION:  Air travel and bus travel. Flights depart from either Green Bay or Appleton.

TEAM MAKEUP/NUMBER OF PEOPLE:  This wells team is a youth focused team for those 14 years old – 20 years old. Team size 
will be approximately 12 people (9 youth and 3 adult). Applications will be reviewed as they are received.

WHAT ELSE SHOULD YOU KNOW:  If interested in this trip, please complete the Celebration Church Missions Application. This will 
help us get to know you better and determine if this trip is the best fit for you. Note: the application has some pretty direct questions. 
Please do not be intimidated by these, as a follow up meeting will be held to discuss where you are at in your faith journey today, as 
well as how this trip would best benefit you and the ministry in Honduras. If you have previously filed an application and it is less than 
one year old, you will not need to re-submit. Applications older than one year must be re-submitted.

FOR INFORMATION REGARDING THIS OR OTHER CELEBRATION MISSIONS OPPORTUNITIES: 

Contact Pastor Keith Schommer / keiths@celebrationchurch.tv   (920) 406-2543  
or go to www.celebrationchurch.tv/ministries

HONDURAS


